
SUNDAY 12/12/21 

Students and teachers from Germany, Italy and Estonia arrived at the Valencian airport on 

Sunday. 

Unfortunately on this occasion, due to the restrictions of Covid-19, the Finnish team could not 

participate in the mobility of Spain. 

At Comarcal High School we are really pleased to be the hosts of this Erasmus mobility. 

 

 

 



 


